
September 16, 2019 Board Minutes
The Wilde Bunch Board Meeting
Albuquerque Square Dance Center, Hawkins Road, Albuquerque, NM

The board meeting was rescheduled from September 9 to September 16 by President Sam Kohler.

Call to order:  6:00 by President Sam Kohler

In attendance:

Sam Kohler – President
John Arnold – Treasurer 
Janice Taylor – Secretary
Adam Olivieri – Outreach Coordinator
Jeff Willet – Member-at-Large
Jack Denvir – Class Director 

Review August 2019 treasurer's report
– August 2019 treasurer's report motion to accept by Sam and 2nd by Jeff. Motion carried.

Review August 2019 meeting minutes. 
– Motion to accept August minutes made by John and second by Adam. Motion carried.

Class update
– Jack stated that 6 new class members will be crossing over.

January classes w/ Duke City
– Monica Allen from Duke City approached Adam about coordinating our January beginner 

classes with theirs. New dancers could attend either or both classes and dances.
– Need a partner at Duke City
– Adam will talk with Monica concerning the teaching order
– Need to have the callers on board

– Sam and Adam will talk with Wilde Bunch callers.
– Monica will talk with Duke City Call - Jerry Gilbreath.

Jeff has set up a special dance for November 9 at the ASDC.
– Set up will be at 11:00.  Brunch starting at 11:30
– Dance from 12:30 – 2:00.
– Jeff will advertise on Facebook
– Dance will be held on the larger dance floor side of the Square Dance Center
– Kris will be out of town. Will ask Scott to call.

Tentative Brunch for our Anniversary on March 21, 2020 from 2:00 – 4:30 on regular side of the 
building.

Still need to decide what to do with the extra money that was donated to Jean.

Sam will talk with Chris and Joni Micals about having the Christmas party at their house this year. 
More information to follow. 



No new business.

Next meeting scheduled for October 21.

Motion to adjourn by John, 2nd by Jack. Adjourned at 6:30.

Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary.


